
ELECTRONIC	DEVICES	
If the student is disrupting class, study hall, hallway, etc. with his/her electronic device school the staff 
member will address issue as appropriate using classroom interventions.  Failure to cooperate with staff 
will result in discipline rubric being applied.  No laser pointers are allowed in school.  Teachers will 
determine how and when electronic devices can or will be utilized within the classroom.  Teachers have the 
right to not allow electronic devices in their classroom.   
 
The use of cell phones and other devices with photographic, video, and digital and imaging capabilities is 
strictly prohibited in locations where there is an expectation of privacy such as school locker rooms and 
bathrooms.  Additionally, the use of cell phones and other devices with photographic, video, and digital 
imaging capabilities on school property without the express consent of the person being photographed is 
prohibited.  The expectations extend to the publishing, release, and/or circulation of these images.  
 
If your student is choosing to bring their own electronic device to school they must adhere to the (BYOD) 
Bring Your Own Device Policy 363.2.  In the policy it states that the district is not responsible for lost, 
damaged or stolen personal technology devices.  The student must bring back the signed Acceptable Use 
Agreement for Student use of Personal Technology Devices on School Grounds to Mrs. Buehl our LMC 
Director.  They also must bring in the device to be evaluated and registered by Mrs. Buehl our LMC 
Director. Violation of this agreement for use may result in information technology, network, and internet 
privileges being restricted or revoked and/or school disciplinary actions.  If the violation constitutes a 
criminal offense, appropriate legal action may be taken. 
 

• Cell phones shall not be visible in the classroom; if cell phone is visible, student will be asked to 
put it in the designated area.  If the student is non-compliant, the student will be sent to the office. 

• Cell phones can be accessed before school, between classes, during lunch and after school. In 
case of an emergency where you need to reach your student, please contact the main office. 

 


